GAME NOTIFICATION POLICY

Prior to the session starting, the schedules will be posted on our website at www.thecourtsezone.com
under the “Schedule/Scoreboard” link. It is the responsibility of the teams to locate their schedule and
appear for their scheduled games.

The Courts will use an e-mailing system to notify the teams that their schedules have been posted on
our website. Current e-mail addresses should be provided by the teams at the time of registration.

In the event that a game change should occur, The Courts will send an e-mail notification of the game
change.
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